
B I GROUP 

 

Work continues along the Cycling Walking Route while not yet signed off, it is now 

possible to use from Brusselton as far as Newton Aycliffe via Locomotion. This group 

are currently fixing up a meeting with D C C on topic of the return of the sleeper 

blocks to Brusselton, hoping and expecting this will include local residents. 

 

The group have carried out work recently at the Masons Arms site, including new 

planting and the laying of wood bark chippings. 

 

The group recently displayed in Darlington and will be on show in Etherley on the 

27th of this month.                                                                                                               

The A G M  of the group will be taking on Saturday 12th October in the former 

Whistle Stop Cafe New Shildon from 10.15. 

The group arranged a tour of the Hopetown Museum, which went off successfully 

attracting some 31 tourists, at the end of August. 

 

Brusselton Incline group would welcome any new members in the run up to 200 

years anniversary. 

 

John Raw  hon sec 

 


